
From: Mueller, Alex <amuelle@milwaukee.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2025 1:39 PM 
To: Owczarski, Jim <jowcza@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: FW: Three Ordinances for Review  
  
Good Afternoon Mr. Owczarski,   
I am writing regarding the third ordinance provided in your below email (Proposed Ordinance 105-23) 
(File # 250195). I find this ordinance to be legal and enforceable. Please let me know if I need to do 
something beyond sending this email.  
Thanks, 
Alex 
  
  
Alex Mueller | Assistant City Attorney – Ordinance Enforcement Division |Office of the City Attorney | City of 
Milwaukee  
Direct Dial: 414-286-6196 | Main: 414-286-6191 | Fax: 414-286-8550 | E-mail:  amuelle@milwaukee.gov 


